## News and Action Items from your Hunter's Point HOA

- Due to COVID restrictions, we are postponing our Annual Meeting until early summer. Stay tuned.
- Annual dues will remain the same for 2021 at \$350 (plus \$110 irrigation fee for North Slope, Sunrise Crossing and Royal Ridge).
- Our Board is recruiting for a new board member to serve as Treasurer
  to oversee and monitor HOA financials which are directly managed by
  our contracted HOA management company. If you are interested in
  applying for this position, contact our Board President, Joe Lammers
  at joelammers1@gmail.com.
- The Board is also recruiting for volunteers to serve on our Communications and Landscaping Committees. Contact Joe.
- HOA Communications will soon be conducted primarily via email to reduce mailing costs. If you received this postcard, we don't have a valid email address for you. Please email your name, address and current email address to info@hunterspointnampa.org.
- Go to our website, <u>www.hunterspointnampa.org</u> and our Facebook page, <u>www.facebook.com/hunterspointnampa</u> for current information, board minutes and other documents.





PLEASE PLACE STAMP HERE